Terrence Justice

Subject: FW: WCD-6

From: Knetge, William F CIV NAVFAC SE, PWD Key West [mailto:william.knetge@navy.mil]
Sent: Thursday, August 16, 2012 3:42 PM

To: Terrence Justice

Subject: RE: WCD-6

Terry,

The Navy is in need of emergency City approval for WCD-6 due to the failure of the existing mole seawall.

R/

William Knetge, Architect- Planner
NAS Key West PWD

PO Box 9007, Key West, Florida 33040
305.293.2133 - Office

305.747.2565 - Mobile



